
 

 

 

 

 

 

16th April 2024 

 

Dear Parents, Year 3 and Year 4 students, 

 

We are starting Code Club for Year 3 and Year 4 next Tuesday 23rd April 2024 and offering 20 

spaces. 

Code Club is a global network of free coding clubs for children and young people that 

provides free online projects developed in Scratch, Python, and HTML/CSS. Using these 

projects, children create cool and fun games, animations, and websites, while learning the 

key concepts of programming. Code Club also helps to nurture vital transferable skills such 

as collaboration, resilience, creativity and problem-solving.  

We will be developing programming skills in Scratch at this stage. There are eight sessions 

planned on Tuesdays:  23/4, 30/4, 7/5, 14/5, 21/5, 4/6, 11/6 and 18/6. 

The club will start straight after school at 3:15pm and will end at 4:15pm.  The children will 

be ready for collection from the foyer by the school office.   It will take place in Year 2 

classroom and will be run by Mrs Onion.  

Please email the office at admin@stmore.herts.sch.uk by Monday lunch time, if you would 

like your child to attend. 

 

Best regards,  

 

Mrs Onion 

 

 

 


